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          St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday-  P5-7 Library 
Tuesday-   PE for P1-4
               Swimming for P5-7
Wednesday-  INTO Strike- School opens at 12:30pm
Friday –  Fit Friday: Walk to school & wear PE
             Baby & Toddler 9:15- 10:30am.
The INTO strike appears to be going ahead on Wednesday morning. We are truly sorry for the inconvenience this causes families. It is not possible to provide school meals as they must be ordered in advance. There is a special attendance code so children will not be marked absent.

We started our Fit Fridays last week. Despite the weather putting a stop to our Walk to school, the children got up and active to a Zumba session! This was great fun and special awards were given to TJ Graham, Lauren Wallace, Lukas Lebedevas and Aimee O’Driscoll  for their majestic moves! We look forward to this Friday and remind children to wear their PE gear to school. 

P5-7 children will continue their swimming lessons on Tuesday at a cost of £12 for 6 weeks. Anyone who has not paid this yet is asked to send it in as soon as possible. They will need a full swimming suit and googles. 
There will be NO Do This In Memory mass this Sunday. The next Mass will take place on 12th February.

Please remember that school jumpers must be worn to school. Coats are necessary at this time of year and hoodies are not permitted to school.
We would ask all parents to please sign your child’s homework nightly. Some have began to do this and we are very grateful for this but we ask that ALL parents sign both their child’s reading record book and homework task nightly.
Our Primary 1 pupils will start their Shared Education programme today with Fivemiletown Nursery and the Primary 1 children from Fivemiletown Primary. 
Snack money for this half term is due this week at a cost of £6. Anyone who has not paid this yet is asked to please send this in this week.
We will be starting our ‘After-School Coding Club’ tomorrow Tuesday for 5 weeks at a cost of £5. This will run from 3:15- 4:15pm and is open to all P4-7 children. We still have a few places remaining for this which can be booked tomorrow morning.
We were delighted to receive 7 applications for Primary 1 in September and look forward to welcoming them all here to St. Mary’s.
St. Ciaran’s will have their Open Night next Thursday 26th January at 7pm. All Primary 6 & 7 pupils are welcome to attend.

Our Baby and Toddler group will return on Friday morning. Please encourage any parents, grandparents or child-minders in the area to come along!

We will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week on 30th January – 3rd February. This is a lovely celebration of what makes our school so special and we look forward to it each year. We will be hosting Grandparents Day that Wednesday, 1st February, and linking this to making St. Brigid’s crosses. Please let any grandparents know in advance about the date as we would love as many as possible to attend.
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OUR success s doing OUR best!

